
August 1 1,2009 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Reference: Case # 2 Q ~ 9 - Q ~ 2 ~ ~  

Dear Executive Director, 

I became aware of the activity on and near my property. I was concerned because 
there were “survey pins” located on part of the property which I own. I was relieved 
when I received your letter for the “proposed cite” for the monopole tower and ground 
facilities so at least I know what the “activity” was related to. 

I have several questions that hopefully you can answer. Should there be a re- 
survey for the proposed monopole and ground facility and at whose cost? If not and 
construction continues, how will Cingular Wireless compensate me for the area of my 
property they want to use? If a new survey shows that they are indeed on my property, 
does Cingular Wireless want to buy that portion of the property? At what cost? 

If you could noti@ me and provide answers to my questions I would greatly 
appreciate it. 

Mark Richards 
10 1 70 Pidcock Rd. 
Norwich, Ohio 43767 
740-872-9864 

M&k R i c h d s  



BRIGGS LAW OFFICE, PSC 
T O D D  R. BRIGGS 
17300 POLO FIELDS LANE 

LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40245 

TELEPHONE (502) 2 5 4 - 9 7 5 6  FACSIMILE ( 5 0 2 )  2 5 4 - 5 7 1 7  

roposed Construction 
ireless ~ e ~ ~ c o ~ ~ ~ n i c a t ~ o n s  Facility 

Mark & Julie Richards 
101 70 Pidcoclc Road 
Norwich, OH 43767 

Via Certified Mail Return Receipt Requested 

Dear Landowner: 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC is applying to the Kentucky Public Service 
Comniissioii (the “Co~~~missio~i”) for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
to construct and operate a new wireless telecor~imunicatio~is facility located near the 
intersection of U.S. 1 19 and State Route 840, Harlan, Kentucky 4083 1.  A map showing 
the location is attached. The proposed facility will include a I95 foot monopole tower, 
plus related ground facilities. 

This notice is being sent to you because the Harlan County Property Valuation 
Administrator’s records indicate that you own property that is within a 500’ radius of the 
proposed tower site adjacent to the property on which the tower is to be constructed. 

The Commission invites your comments regarding the proposed coi~stniction and 
wants you to be aware of your right to intervene in the Commission’s proceedings on this 
application. Your comiiients and request for intervention should be addressed to: 
Keiitucky Public Service Commission, Executive Director, 2 1 1 Sower Boulevard, P.O. 
Rox 6 15, Frnnkfht, Kentucky 40602. Please refer to case ilu11;ber 2009-00256 in any 
correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Todd R. Briggs 
Counsel for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 

Enclosure 




